Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 5:59 PM

To: ‘andrew@rthicksconsult.com’

Cc: ‘Bradley Blevins'; clabe@merchantlivestock.com; ‘David Harwell'
Subject: RE: [EXT] Tomahawk SWD Release C-141

All,

The NMOCD tracking number for the release is 1RP-5575.

NOTE: Please submit documentation with the characterization/remediation report that explains how the release
volume was estimated and in the future submit the estimates with the initial C-141 notification.

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: andrew@rthicksconsult.com <andrew@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 10:44 PM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-
District1lspills@state.nm.us>

Cc: 'Bradley Blevins' <bblevins5252@gmail.com>; clabe@merchantlivestock.com; 'David Harwell'
<DHarwell@advanceenergypartners.com>

Subject: [EXT] Tomahawk SWD Release C-141

Mr. Griswold and District 1:

Attached is the C-141 for the release discovered on June 12, 2019 at 07:00 hrs. Initial reporting to NMOCD occurred via
phone to Chief Griswold today at 14:41 hours. Initial response commenced at 08:00 hrs and remediation is occurring.

Please contact me with any questions.

Andrew Parker

R.T. Hicks Consultants
Durango Field Office
Cell: (970) 570-9535



